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David Frost Memorial Scholarships and the 
National Farmers Union in NB Scholarship 

 
The National Farmers Union in New Brunswick is offering three scholarships to NB high school 
graduates who are entering a program at a recognized Canadian institution. Priority will be given to 
students enrolling in an agricultural program. The David Frost Memorial Scholarships are for $1000 
toward a degree program and for $500 toward a two year diploma program. Applicants must be 
sons or daughters of a registered professional agriculture producer in NB. Applicants for the $1000 
NFU in NB Scholarship must from a family which holds an NFU membership through Service NB. 
Academic standing, school and community involvement, demonstrated interest in agriculture, and 
financial need will be taken into consideration. 

The three scholarship winners will be announced at the NFU Region 1 meeting in August, 2013. 
Funds will be awarded in mid-January, 2014, following successful completion of the first semester 
of study and commencement of the second semester. Official confirmation of enrolment will be 
required.  

Name of 
Applicant:___________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________   Postal Code: ___________ 

Telephone: ___________________________   Email:      _____________________________ 

Record of Education 
Name of High School: 
___________________________________________________________________ 

Years attended:           From _____________ To _____________ 

 
A complete transcript of marks and cover letter must accompany the application, 
along with at least one letter of recommendation. Applications submitted without a 
transcript will not be considered. 
 
Please indicate the name of institutions and programs (bachelor or diploma) to which you have 
applied: 
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________                                  

Have you been accepted to any or all of the institutions mentioned? Yes ____  Not yet ____   

 

Please mail completed application form, cover letter, recommendations, and transcript by June 30, 
2013, to:  Barb Somerville, Secretary, NFU in NB, 6978 Rte 107, Juniper, NB E7L 1E2 


